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Office of the Reglonal Director

June 22, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. .05 . s 2023
NEW REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF THE COMMISSION ON
AUDIT (COA) REGIONAL OFFICE NO. V

To Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Supcerintendents /OIC-SDSs
Division/Section/Unmit Chiefs of this Office
All Others Concerned

1. Please be informed that the Commission on Audit Regional Office No. V has a
new Regional Director in the person of MR. JUNIEL D. SADIASA, OIC-Director v,
effective April 11, 2023 per attached copy of the letter dated May 29, 2023 from Ms.
Mary Ann Fe R. Crisol, Chief Admunistrative Officer/Division Chief, Administration,
Tramning, and Finance Division of the said Office.

2. Relative thereto, it is hereby requested that all communications for the said
Office should be addressed as follows:

Mr. JUNIEL D. SADIASA
OIC-Director IV
Commission on Audit
Regional Office No. V
Regional Center Site
Rawis, Legazpi City

3. For information and guidance.

GILBE . SAD
Regional Director

Encl.: As stated
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June 29, 2023
To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID/SGOD Chief

Public Schools District Supervisor and In-Charge of the Districts

Elementary and Secondary School Heads, and
All Other Concerned

For information and guidance

SOCORRO V. DELA ROSA
Schools Division Superintendent
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COMMISSION ON AUDIT
REGIONAL OFFICENO. V
Rawis, Legazpi City
Mobile Nos.: 09615321541,09777683433 1/’,"/'
E-Mail Add.: coaregionS@gmail.com Y e
May 29, 2023 R ——
Dr. GILBERT T. SADSAD T v
Regional Director i { JUN13 2D |
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Dear Director Sadsad:

Greetings of peace!

With the recent movement of officials of this Commission, please be infermed that
the COA Regional Office No. V has a new Regional Director, Mr. Juniel D. Sadiasa, OIC-
Director IV, who assumed office last April 11, 2023. Currently, we don't have an Assistant
Regional Director following the untimely demise of former Assistant Regional Director, Aida
M. Belgira.

May we request then that all written communications to this Office be addressed as
follows:

Mr. JUNIEL D. SADIASA
OIC- Director IV
Commission on Audit
Regional Office No. V
Regional Center Site

Rawis, Legazpi City
Thank you.
Very truly yours,
.ﬂm@
MARY ANN FE R. CRISOL

Chief Administrative Officer/ Division Chigf.
Administration, Training and Finance Division
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